
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 10/12/2017 10:16:33 AM
Subject: RE: Lt. Governor's visit

Is it ok for me to remove this event from his calendar?
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 9:25 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: RE: Lt. Governor's visit
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From: Lily Cogdill 
 
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 9:23 AM
 
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Re: Lt. Governor's visit
 
He asked me to. Thank you.
 
Get Outlook for iOS
 

On Thu, Oct 12, 2017 at 9:02 AM -0400, "Danny Varat" <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

He is not, but Darryl is contacting her.
 

From: Lily Cogdill 
 
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 8:52 AM
 
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: FW: Lt. Governor's visit
 
It has been brought to my attention that the LG will not be attending this event. Please confirm so that I can let 
them know.
 
 
 

From: Sheryl S. Jeffcoat [mailto:sheryl@sc.rr.com] 
 
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2017 12:08 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: RE: Lt. Governor's visit
 
Thank you and have a great weekend!
 
 
Sheryl S. Jeffcoat
Executive Director
 
Orangeburg County Council on Aging
P.O. Box 1301
Orangeburg, S.C. 29116
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803-531-4663
803-533-5883 fax
 
From: Lily Cogdill [mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2017 11:21 AM
 
To: 'Sheryl S. Jeffcoat'
 
Subject: RE: Lt. Governor's visit
 
Hi Sheryl,
 
It appears that we are still good for the 19th.
 
Lily
 

From: Sheryl S. Jeffcoat [mailto:sheryl@sc.rr.com] 
 
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2017 9:45 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Lt. Governor's visit
 
Good morning!
 
So sorry to bother you but I was wondering if you have found out anything about Lt. Governor Bryant’s visit to the 
Orangeburg County Council on Aging. Thank you for your help and hope you have a great weekend!
 
Sheryl S. Jeffcoat
Executive Director
 
Orangeburg County Council on Aging
P.O. Box 1301
Orangeburg, S.C. 29116
803-531-4663
803-533-5883 fax
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